
Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>

Re: Lookout Farm 
1 message

Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com> Fri, Jun 7, 2019 at 1:48 PM
To: Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>, Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>

Donna,
 
On May 13th I met with Mr. Mofenson at the Tap Room and conducted a site visit and inspection  During this time we
reviewed the proposed project, including the plans for renovation.  After this visit I reviewed our logs for any obvious
complaints relative to the farm and/or their alcohol license.  In 2018 we logged two parking complaints and one noise
complaint.  In 2017 and 2016 we logged one noise complaint each year.  These were farm specific and not directly
related to the Tap Room. Given the limited number of calls for service and the willingness of farm management to work
with us so a safe and enjoyable experience is had by all we would recommend that the BOS approve this change.
 
Respectfully,
 
Lt. Brian G. Lauzon
 
On Tue, Apr 30, 2019 at 10:08 AM Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org> wrote: 

Hi Brian,
 
Attached is an application for an alteration of premises and change in hours.
 
Thank you.
 
Donna Donovan
Senior Executive Assistant
Town of Natick
508-647-6410
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